Minutes of 335 Main Street Committee, February 5, 2004

In attendance were Elaine Lachapel, Clarence Smith, George Moe, Moe Barocas, Kevin Scalley, Carl Caruso and Anne White; chair.

Decisions were made regarding refreshments for our Friday the 13th public meeting. Elaine LaChapel volunteered to get all the refreshments.

Discussion about attending the next selectmen's meeting as a group to hear them discuss our letter to them of January 15, 2004. The letter was our recommendation to "mothbail" the church by making it weather tight. Accompanying the letter were three reports from different sources that detail basically the same wear and tear and damage that needs to be addressed.

Meff Runyon, Operations Manager of the Cape Cod Five Bank attended. He expressed the bank's desire to stay in Wellfleet center, but said a drive thru was key to that. Mr. Runyon Said that the bank's engineer would visit the site and we would hear from him within a month.

Respectfully submitted, Munch hite, chair